

7. Water Issues - Where do we need to fix for next year?
 - a. Norman Baldwin - valve
 - b. Randy Flake - valve
 - c. Jason Mulder - needs in live valve?
 - d. Lennard McCleve - pipe repair
 - e. Adam Hanson – send bill for old pipe
 - f. Larson Lane – divider box.
 - g. Shawn Hatch - #2 Box East Taylor
 - h. ½ North Head gates
 - i. Ben Lewis valve - East Taylor
 - j. Rusty Palmer – add valve (Grass Ditch)

8. Lake and pumping strategies – open/closed?
 - Mormon Lake diversion –
 - Mormon Lake outlet –
 - Ortega structure –
 - White Mountain Lake to Mexican –

9. Water ticket

10. Pipe shed at District office?

11. Joseph Jarvis to digitize old records from vault

12. New Ground Penetrating Radar / Ross Willis

13. Excavator

14. Ross Willis, District Foreman report

15. Lecia Muder, District secretary report
 - a. Bank statement
 - b. Delinquent payments

16. Kyle Baldwin, Report or instruction to staff
17. Terry Stratton, Report or instruction to staff
18. Vance Muder, Report or instruction to staff
19. Next Meeting June 4, 2024 at 5:00PM
20. Adjourn